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June 20, 1991

Jerrold S. Fowley
Electronic Data Systems Corp.
Room 712 M/S 7138
800 Tower Drive
Troy, MI 48007-7019

Dear Mr. Fowley,

Subject: Response to EDS Negative on X3LB 1776, Approval of
X3/91-675R, Project Proposal, SCSI-3 Packetized Protocol
and assignment to X3T9.

While X3T9 will welcome any help X3S3 can provide as a close liaison, we disagree with
your statement that the SCSI-3 Packetized Protocol should be assigned to X3S3.

X3T9.2 has the most appropriate resource required to develop an efficient packetized
version of SCSI’s interlocked protocol: SCSI protocol experts. Assigning this project to
a group lacking such experts would be a serious mistake.

Thank you for your interest in this proposed project.

Sincerely,

Del Shoemaker, X3T9 Chair

cc: Lynn Barra, X3 Coordinator [ref: X3/91-1190]
John Lohmeyer, X3T9.2 Chair
Kate McMillan, SPARC


